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We are pleased that the financial situation at Michigan Lutheran Seminary has stabilized as 
reported by BME administrator Paul Prange and CFO Todd Poppe. We pray that the Lord will 
move his people to continue to support the school with their gifts and encourage their children 
to attend. 
 
 
Pastor John Vieths, chairman 
Teacher Jared Rathje, secretary 
 
 
 
 


